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Hello, Friends, and happy summer! This is the June 2018 edition of InfoShare,
the email newsletter from New York Yearly Meeting. Read on for
news, events, job opportunities, and staff calendars for NYYM. 

Please REGISTER for Summer Sessions! Last day for early registration is
TODAY, June 19!
 
Announce your meeting's news and submit articles to Spark, our printed
newsletter, by emailing me at communications@nyym.org. The theme for
September's issue of Spark is Spirit-led Structures. New ideas about
organizational structure are opening in our yearly meeting. What would an
ideal Quaker organization look like? What changes might we need to make?
Please contribute your thoughts. Submit articles and news items by August
13.

Keep in touch with the yearly meeting through our Facebook page, Twitter
feed, and Instagram account. Manage your subscriptions to various NYYM
communications at NYYM Connect. Peace to you!

—Sarah Way, Editor

Notes and Announcements

Please register now for Summer
Sessions. The last day for early
registration is JUNE 19. After that,
registration fees go up! Find out
about the events, speakers,
programs — and the abundance we
will share! — at our Sessions
page. You can register online
right here.

http://nyym.org/session/summer-sessions-2018
mailto:communications@nyym.org
https://www.facebook.com/NewYorkYearlyMeeting/
https://twitter.com/NYYMTweets
https://www.instagram.com/newyorkyearlymeeting/
http://www.tinyurl.com/nyymconnect
http://nyym.org/session/summer-sessions-2018
http://nyym.org/session/summer-sessions-2018/#Registration


AVP Facilitators Needed
The Alternatives to Violence Project
is looking for people who want to
become peacemakers in our
society. AVP is looking for more
facilitators so we can meet the
growing requests for the AVP
program from prisons around our
area. The first step is to take an
AVP Basic Workshop. The next AVP
Basic Workshop is on June 22-24 at
Purchase Meetinghouse in
Westchester. Click here for more
workshops, or contact Fred Feucht,
AVP Coordinator, at 203-405-6103.

Quaker Intentional Village-Canaan Seeks
Summer Renters
We’re looking for renters to share our newly
renovated Yellow House this summer. Come for
2 months or some portion thereof and enjoy our
gardens, hike our trails, take in the clean air
and water, and have fun living in
community!Rent for half the shared residence is
$650/month, pro-rated for shorter
stays. Contact us now to find out more: Sandra
at info@qivc.org or 518-392-1971 (7-9pm). For
more on QIVC, visit here.

New Summer Worship Times for Conscience Bay Meeting 

1. Conscience Bay will meet at 10am on Sundays this July and August, instead
of the 9:30 time we have had for years. The rest of the year will remain at
11am for now.

2. We are trying an experiment and will start having a mid-week evening
meeting at 6:30pm as of July 11th.

—Elaine Learnard, Clerk, Conscience Bay Meeting

https://avpny.org/what-are-the-avp-workshops/
mailto:info@qivc.org
http://www.qivc.org/


Upcoming Events

You are invited to the unveiling and
dedication of the

Bayard Rustin Memorial
Plaqueat Penn South

10:45am on Thursday, June 28,
2018

West 28th Street, between Eighth
and Ninth Avenues, Manhattan, New
York City

Children's Peace Week
A day camp in Albany, NY,

August 13-17, 2018

For children in grades 2-8

Our program offers young people an
opportunity to explore peace and
peace-making by engaging in a
community that practices listening,
communication, caring, cooperation
and conflict resolution. For more
information, please visit
thewebsite or contact Anita Stanley
atmeridiancomm@earthlink.net

Job Openings

Pendle Hill is hiring a Development and
Stewardship Associate 
The Development and Stewardship Associate helps to
strengthen the philanthropic support of Pendle Hill. If

https://childrenspeaceweek.weebly.com/
mailto:meridiancomm@earthlink.net


you are interested in this position, click here for
details on the job and how to apply.

Fellowship of Reconciliation (FOR) is looking for a new Executive
Director 
The Executive Director will have overall strategic and operational
responsibility for FOR's staff, programs, expansion, and execution of its
mission. Click here for more details.

Co-Directors needed for Ben Lomond Quaker Center 
Ben Lomond Quaker Center invites applications for two full time positions.
Co-Directors provide spiritual leadership to West Coast Friends; develop
workshops; manage staff, finances and facilities; fundraise; and work closely
with spirit-led Board. Application deadline is August 1, 2018. Please visit the
Quaker Center website to see the job description.

Staff Calendars

July
July 1-7: FGC Gathering in Toledo, OH: Chad Gilmartin (Digital
Communications Director), Steve Mohlke (General Secretary)
July 22-28: NYYM Summer Sessions at Silver Bay, NY: Chad Gilmartin, Callie
Janoff (ARCH Coordinator), Steve Mohlke, Helen Garay Toppins (Associate
Secretary), and Sarah Way (Communications Director)

August
No events scheduled as of press time.

September
September 14-15: Butternuts Quarter Retreat: Steve Mohlke 
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